
Gordon Head Middle School 

  Tuesday 

June 27, 2023 
 

 
 The gathering space will be open to grade 6 students for the lunch break today.  
 Choir will meet today in block 3 in the music room. 
 The grade 8 farewell celebration is happening tonight from 6-9PM. 
 Today is the last day for grade 7 “boys’ group”; if you would like to attend at noon, please sign up in 

the office during the nutrition break. First come, first served. 
 The last chess club meeting of the year is today in the library. 

 


